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From: Schemenauer, Dean [Schemenauer.Dean@mbco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 3:32 PM
To: 'nprm@ttb.gov'
Subject: Reference TTB Notice No. 4

Dear Sir or Madam:

As a  card-carrying beer-swilling packer fan.  I am writing to express my
support for the TTB'S proposed rulemaking for flavored malt beverages which
preserves the integrity of beer.

I believe da TTB's action will help us normal beer drinkin guys ta be able
ta say with confidence: 'That ain't no freakin' beer yer drinkin' mister!'
Since where I comes from, some dude in washington ain't gonna tell that
those girlie drinks is beer! So don't screw this up hoser!  We'ed all be pretty confused by what's beer
an what's a foofy flavored drink with firewater.  I actually just read
somethin' (yup ma says if I keep it up I'd be at a 4th grade readin' level
before ya know it!) where da good people of Nebraska (ya' know people of da
land) are really confused and half of um missed da first quarter of da
Huskers game tryin' ta figgure out what da heck they was drinkin'.

Tank a lot! Packer fan #12032983283191238129B

Dean Schemenauer

P.S. I had some help with this note but ma said its OK


